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On January 6, 2018 we celebrated a blessing ceremony at the Korean American Community Center in 

Toronto for the Filipino families. 

 

Among the participants, we had 21 previously married couples and two singles (representing their 

families), invited mainly by Filipino family members. It was a warm ceremony in a very cold weather 

reaching minus-22 degrees Celsius. Participants received True Parents words of life and received the 

blessing of marriage to renew their marriage under God and True Parents and to begin a new blessed life 

of eternal love centered on True Parents. 

 

Though it was a small event, but we have just opened the way in 2018 using this event as a seed. We will 

have a bigger event in our nation as we are also approaching other immigrant communities centering on 

our family members. 

 

 
 

 


